
孔子学院邀请蒙高校区副校长欣赏茶艺表演 

当地时间 5月 29日，孔子学院在蒙高校区举行中国茶艺文化活动，该校

区副校长怀特先生及校区行政官员等应邀来到孔院品茶。孔子学院院长徐弘博

士、访问学者方丽博士等参加了此次活动。 

     高级茶艺师周正为来宾们表演了茶艺，并为大家冲泡了普洱和茉莉花茶两

种茶，在扑鼻的茶香中怀特校长对茶艺师的表演赞不绝口，与孔院访问学者们

交流了中国茶的历史和传播等，并就各位访问学者在蒙高校区工作学习的体验

进行了交流。徐弘院长对孔院进一步的计划与怀特校长进行了深入的交流。通

过此次茶艺表演，孔院扩大了在蒙高校区的影响，促进了中国文化在该校区的

推广。 

 

 



Chinese Tea Ceremony for the Vice Chancellor of Troy University 

 

On May 29th, the Confucius Institute at Troy University presented Chinese tea 

ceremony on Montgomery Campus of Troy University. The Vice Chancellor, Mr. Ray 

White and the administrative officials were invited to the ceremony and took a taste of 

Chinese tea. Dr. Hong Xu, Dean of the Confucius Institute of Troy University and Dr. 

Li Fang, a visiting scholar of CITU, also attended the event. 

    Senior tea master, Ms. Zheng Zhou performed the tea ceremony for the guests and 

brewed two types of tea, the dark tea Pu'er and Jasmine green tea. Mr. White was greatly 

impressed by the performance of the tea master and the natural aroma of Chinese tea. 

He also shared his ideas on the history and spread of Chinese tea. Later on, the Vice 

Chancellor communicated with the visiting scholars about their work and research 

experiences on Montgomery Campus. Dr. Hong Xu also had an in-depth 

communication with Mr. White on the future plan and development of CITU. The 

successful event has expended its influence and the promotion of Chinese culture on 

Montgomery Campus.  

 


